
September 20, 2022
 Board Report

BPS Child Care update: 
I would like to take this time to acknowledge our employee’s here at the center. We have 
Bristen Belcourt returning as lead teacher in the toddler room with Lanell Arnoux. Crystal 
Augare and Maggie Mountain Horse are in the infant room. We have a strong team this year 
and it shows in the faces of our littles. At the moment we have a total of 15 students with two 
more waiting for paper work. 

As you can tell from the pictures below that the children like to be busy. They have had Mr. 
Robert Hall come in and do native story time. Lanell Arnoux had them trying yoga for children. 
They are learning to recognize their letters and of course they love free play. 

I am ready to move on the Language Grant. Mr. Hall will be working with the High School in 
search of student artist to develop or create pictures for a new Blackfeet coloring book. He is 
currently working on our number posters for the class rooms.  

The Innovation grant is in the process of finishing the final touches on the contract. Hopefully it 
will be ready to sign in the up coming week. 

 


